
The Tropic Lightning Ques Deliver Meals to Those in Need  
 
 
Honolulu, Hawaii - Lambda Beta Beta Chapter and their family members participated 
in Meals-on-Wheels Program on Saturday, October 20th, 2018.  The Brothers provided 
nutritious meals, and friendly personal interactions, with the elderly and persons whose 
disabilities prevent them from cooking and shopping for themselves and assistance for 
these essential functions in 
Honolulu. 
 

The Lanakila Meals-on-Wheel 
Program Coordinator, Ms. 
Aundra Baldonado, stated, 
“that she appreciates the 
assistance that Lambda Beta 
Beta provides on a monthly 
basis and that the Omegas are 
one of the organizations she 
can count on to continually 
provide meals to deserving 
residents.” 

 

The Tropic Lightning Ques have partnered with the Lanakila Meals on Wheels program 
for more than six years.  It is the longest standing community service relationship and is 
now part of the DNA of the Chapter.  The Brothers are committed to spending every 
third Saturday of the month helping the community with this easy and heartwarming 
mission.  Most of the recipients have come to know the Brothers by their purple shirts 
and happy smiles and look forward to seeing them.   This mission of service is promised 
to last for a long time coming.  
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